
VOLUNTEER NEWS

CHRISTMAS PARTY

CHRISTMAS FAYRE

SHARe Knowsley’s Volunteer socials are
always a fabulous time. We are aiming
our socials to happen quarterly, ensuring
our volunteers get time together to relax,
catch up and eat some great food.
October and January’s socials were in La
Vita in Huyton Village, where we have had
a number of evenings.

On Monday December 17th we held our
annual SHARe Christmas Party. There was
loads of fantastic food, dancing and
Christmas cheer all around. We had a
raffle and Father Christmas gave every
client a gift. We also organised gifts for
every child in our asylum families, which
were taken to their homes.

SHARe held its first ever Christmas Fayre right at
the beginning of the Christmas period. This was
a brilliant success, with tombolas for bottles,
teddy bears and beauty stalls. We also had a
free grotto for all children to attend, as we
believed all children should get to see Santa at
Christmas time!

We also had our annual volunteer safeguarding
training. The training was followed by a wellness
session and meal cooked by Dave, one of our
trustees. This was to say thank you to our
volunteers for their brilliant efforts and dedication
to our clients all year!


